
FRA – 14 March 2017 – note of meeting 

Attending –  

Jim 

Dave 

Barry 

Cheryl 

Mandy  

Emma 

1. Apologies from David Heath. Emma welcomed to the meeting 

 

2. Discussion took place relating to the Public Meeting to be held on 28th March 2017  

 Sue Saddington cannot attend as with elections coming up she is not available to be involved 

in public meetings and going forward she will not be the rep for our area. Sue sent letter 

explaining this which Dave had sent to committee ahead of meeting 

 First Port will be there 

 Parish Council will be represented 

 FRA will be represented 

 Start with introductions, explaining the roles of each of the representatives to help residents 

understand who does what and where different issues need to be referred – such as noise, 

anti- social behaviour etc 

 Dave to pull agenda together for  the meeting 

 Thank David and Sue for their efforts as part of Strategy Group in pursuing recovery of funds 

 

3. Brief update on the Lark Fleet development where 350 houses are planned with high eco 

credentials.  Potential to impact on other house building activity but Lark Fleet happy to 

work with other developers which could assist residents as this has potential to 

restrict/remove need for construction traffic to come through Fernwood. 

4. Treasurers Report – Barry provided print out of position where nothing has changed since 

last reported.  Emma presented details of the Forest School along with a bid request for 

£500. The decision to support this was unanimous subject to the paperwork being received.  

The project is in partnership with Wildlife Trust, Nottinghamshire.  Support has also been 

provided by the Parish Council.  First Port have been very supportive in finding a good 

location and providing wood. 

5. Joint Maintenance Group – Cheryl & Mandy to attend next meeting on Tuesday 21st March. 

6. Date of Next Meeting -  ???? 


